

## THE FOXWOOD FLYER

### New Year, New Newsletter!

Welcome friends and neighbors to 2022! A year of exciting changes and fun events. We are looking forward to bringing you all of the latest buzz around the neighborhood with this fun newsletter. We look forward to connecting more throughout this year to come.

#### Halloween Golf Cart Parade

The first annual Foxwood Frighteningly Fun and Furry Halloween Golf Cart Parade was a scary good time! Residents, carts and pets alike came out dressed up and decorated from head to hooves, bumpers to puppers. Tony and Lark Wood hosted a spookily scrumptious afterparty at their home following the procession.







## A 'Paw' To Action



We need YOUR help! Please send in photos and names of your pets to include in the next "Foxwood Furries" edition of The Foxwood Flyer! Whether you have cats, dogs, horses, hamsters etc., we'd love to feature them! Send them to foxwoodflyer@gmail.com.



**Maintenance And Repairs** 



Sanded and stained pavilion and picnic tables .



Repairs, reinforcement and beautification to bridges

# What is happening?

The Annual Membership Meeting is Saturday, March 26th, 2022 at 12PM at Foxwood Park. This meeting is held for the purpose of electing Directors. To run for a position on the board you should apply to the Foxwood at Panther Ridge Homeowners Association, Inc. on or before Thursday, February 24th, 2022.

"Alone we can do so little; together, we can do so much."

-Helen Keller

WEBSITE: www.myfpr.com

213TH STREET EAST. BRADENTON. FL 34202 | FOXWOODFLYER@GMAIL.COM